
Dear Sir, 
 
With reference to the licensing request for the above address, I wish to lodge my opposition 
to the application. 
 
I already have to put up with the awful noise, under normal circumstances, of Wetherspoons, 
and the lack of parking in my road that goes with it. 
 
I also have the issue of drug takers late at night to the other end of Mill Lane and my property 
under the victorian tunnel that leads to the beach. 
 
Empire Road has a unique entrance and exit, and when the pizza place was open, I had 
problems turning into Mill Lane because of the cars parked at the entrance to that road.  Can 
you imagine the issues we would have if it was a late night drinking club?? 
 
Whilst I appreciate this licence would not take effect until the current restrictions are 
removed, I would dread such a licence being issued. 
 
I would urge you take a closer look at the road arrangement, and the very obvious problems it 
would cause. 
 
Thank you for time. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Lesley Pollard 
1 Empire Road 
Harwich 
CO12 3QA  
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